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Our ref: LMi Work Experience 
 
10 January 2023 
 
Sixth Form Work Experience 

Dear Parent/Carer 

At Allerton Grange, we pride ourselves on providing outstanding career support to students, to improve social 

mobility and ensure that every student has the necessary information and skills to achieve their full potential.  

As we look to prepare our students for life beyond Allerton Grange, we are providing a valuable work experience 

week for students, to find out more about the work place, specific jobs, and to develop their employability skills. 

We also hope that this will help to motivate them and raise their aspirations. 

The Allerton Grange work experience week is taking place between 10-14 July 2023. I’m sure you can appreciate 

how much work is involved in ensuring placements are secured, safety checked and quality assured for over 150 

students. With this in mind, the deadline for students to have secured their placement is Friday 10 February 2023.  

All students have been sent a Google Form to complete by this deadline. This will allow us to begin the 

administrative processes and direct students to the correct formal application platform. 

I regularly email students with opportunities, websites, companies and advice about finding an appropriate 

placement, and students have had an assembly, followed up with skills sessions, in order to assist them in 

approaching employers. Please can you speak to your child, at home, about their work experience and support 

them in securing a placement for July 2023. We will continue to support students with this in school, but ultimately 

the responsibility lies with them to ensure that they have a valuable placement secured by 10 February.  

If you would like to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours sincerely 

Louise Mills 

Sixth Form Progress and Welfare Manager & Careers Lead 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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